Robertswood Nursery News 17.05.19

Dear Parents and Carers

We have had another busy week in nursery. The children enjoyed listening to the story
‘Superworm’, they were amazed at how many different things ‘Superworm’ was able to do.

We talked about where worms live and what they eat. We decided to make our own Wormery,
so we got a plastic container, some stones, soil and some sand and we layered it all in the
container. Then we went to look for some worms in the garden. We put them in the container
and gave them some food. We then put the container in a cool dark place and we are going to
check them every day to make sure that they are ok and that they have enough food. § S

The children enjoyed making their own wiggley worm using an old sock, some newspaper and
some goggley eyes. They were very excited to take them home. Well done nursery! ﬁ

We have been over to the big field to practise our activities for our fun morning. The children
have all been happy to participate and have demonstrated fantastic teamwork and skills.

We are very sorry that we did not manage to go to the library this week.
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We would also like to ask for some help. We are going to be making our little garden area into a
flower and sensory garden for the children to explore and we were wondering if anyone would be
kind enough to make a financial contribution towards our project. This would help us to be able to
purchase some items such as bark for the ground and some paint so we can paint some nature
pictures on the fences and walls. If you would like to donate, please can you can do this via parent
pay or by handing any contribution at the door when you bring your chlld to nursery. Thank you so
much.

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.




